
Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ingram, Wesley <wingram@blm.gov> 
Wednesday, May 01, 2013 5:37 PM 
Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 
Re: Heavy Metal 12 Federal 1 

Phillip, 

I left a message for Richard regarding Case 14979. The BLM views a proposal for an injection well within a 
unit as interfering with the unit operator's responsibilities to develop the unit. I know that there was one on 
which I had the incorrect footages and it was actually outside of the unit. I just checked the map again and it is 
actually this well. With this being outside of the unit, the BLM no longer has an objection to this well. I never 
managed to file the retraction of the objection. Please make sure that Richard sees this message. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Wesley W. Ingram 
Supervisory Petroleum Engineer 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 
620 E. Greene Street 
Phone: 575-234-5982 
Fax: 575-234-5927 

On Wed, May 1, 2013 at 3:39 PM, Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us> wrote: 

So noted. I will make sure that you are alerted when an IPI application has been submitted on a Federal well and placed 
in the schedule on RBDMS. I will try to be as proactive as Will in keeping you informed of SWD/AGI/IPI applications. It 
seems that there is a severe disconnect in notification of SLO and BLM by applicants for these applications. 

Also, tomorrow's docket includes Case 14979 -Mesquite SWD application for the proposed Paduca Federal SWD #3 
(Unit C/Sec.23/T25S/R32E). You had already submitted a written protest in January. Yates et. al. has filed a pre-hearing 
summary and will be protesting based on their exploratory program in the area. I'll keep you informed on this project. 
PRG 

Phillip R. Goetze, P.G. 

Engineering Bureau, Oil Conservation Division 

1220 South St. Francis Dr., Santa Fe, NM 87505 

O: 505.476.3466 F: 505.476.3462 
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From: Ingram, Wesley rmailto:winQram@blm.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 11:58 AM 
To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 
Subject: Heavy Metal 12 Federal 1 

Philip, 

In the past, the operators have also submitted sundries to the BLM on Federal wells when they request a 
pressure increase. I have already notified the operator as these situations require like approval. 

Sincerely, 

Wesley W, Ingram 
Supervisory Petroleum Engineer 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 
620 E. Greene Street 
Phone: 575-234-5982 
Fax: 575-234-5927 

2 


